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Good afternoon Dutchmen Families, 

 

Due to a lack of staff for school next week, we will be entering into distance learning for all 

Preschool-12th grade students. This will be for the week of Nov. 9th through the 13th. On 

Monday, Nov. 9th this will be considered a non-school day for Preschool-5th grade students. This 

will allow us time to get materials home to our elementary students that they will need for 

distance learning that they will begin on Tuesday, Nov. 10th. The 6th-12th grade students will 

have their normal distance learning day starting on Monday, Nov. 9th. They will report to their 

online classes as normal. 

 

Elementary parents please look at your email, ClassDoJo, or remind apps for messages from 

your teachers. For the elementary students that have their Chromebooks, they should look at their 

emails for messages from their teachers. 

 

Again, the reason for going distance learning is due to lack of staff for our classes. With our 

substitute teacher pool at only one person outside of school, when staff are out we just don’t have 

qualified people to replace them. 

 

Our plan is to be back in-person with all students in Preschool-12th grade on Monday, Nov. 16th 

barring any major outbreaks in our staff. 

 

Thank you. 

Keith Buckridge 

Superintendent 

 

 


